
 

 

FOX RIVER HOUSE PROPOSED FY 2018 VARIANCE REQUEST 

 

Dates Requested:  Memorial Day Weekend (Friday and Saturday) – Labor Day Weekend   

 Timeframe Covered for Above Friday Dates:  6pm - 10pm  

 Timeframe Covered for Above Saturday Dates:   

o 50% of the dates will be 5pm - 9pm 

o 50% of the dates  will be 2pm – 6pm 

 

Designated Point of Contact 

Name:  Patti Coenen 

Cell Phone Number: 920-378-8429 

 Note:  Alternative Designated Point of Contact will be the Manager on Duty if Patti is 

unavailable. A list of managers on duty will be provided to the neighbors via e-mail 

 

Special Conditions/Steps to be taken to Minimize Noise:  

1. By May 1st – Patti will identify and install a sound absorbing product 

2. List of Bands will be provided to the neighbors, so the bands that have sound issues, can be 

tracked and not asked back 

3. On nights when music exceeds agreed upon volume (i.e., the music will be a muffled sound 

inside the home), neighbors will let the Fox River House’s designated point of contact know the 

volume is too loud. The designated contact will have 15 minutes to adjust the volume. If after 

that time there is no noticeable or insufficient change in volume, a second call will be placed. 

Again, the point of contact will have 15 minutes to fix the situation.  If after that time nothing 

has changed, the neighbor will document the incident and report it, via e-mail to Kurt 

Eggebrecht on the following Monday. * Patti will copied on all correspondence to the 

department concerning the noise. Once there has been three documented occasions of non-

compliance with this condition, the variance will be suspended until the Board of Health’s next 

meeting to determine if it is revoked or the establishment is given a final warning that if one 

more incidence is reported, the variance will be revoked. 

*Consensus was also reached that Health Officer Eggebrecht would verify this complaint with 

Appleton Police Department to confirm noise as excessive on this date. 


